
Museum of New Mexico
April 6, 1978

Miss Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501
Dear Miss Gilpin:

Your show "Laura Gilpin Retrospective" has been 
scheduled for the University of Wyoming Art Gallery, 
Laramie, Wyoming in October, 1978 and the University 
Art Gallery, New Mexico State University, Las Cruces, 
November 15 through December 31, 1978.

As you know, the show is presently at the National 
Cowboy Hall of Fame, Oklahoma City until April 30. The 
show will then go to the Amon Carter Museum, Fort Worth, 
for a showing scheduled to open May 11 and lasting until 
June 25, 1978,

In the future, I will inform you of any new book­
ings of your exhibit.

If I can be of further assistance to you, please do 
not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Charles Bennett
Curator of Travelling Exhibits 
Education Division
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